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GRAND KNIGHT REPORT 

Brother Knights: 
  
Let me begin this article with a heartfelt thank you to my mentor and friend Past Grand 
Knight Steve Becker.  He has and continues to help me learn all that there is to know about 
our councils underlying duties and responsibilities as a Grand Knight.  During a very busy 
time in our council history, Steve guided and assisted us though the transition from old 
spiritual home to gym, thru demolition, wood drying, construction of our spiritual home, 
with the pews and many other little touches being added even now.  Steve is a tireless 
servant for our Council.   I am very blessed by being his Deputy Grand Knight and being his 
friend.  If in passing, thank him for taking such great care of our Council.   A big THANK 
YOU PGK Steve Becker. 
On a lighter note, summer is passing by so quickly and Neb. football starts this week.  
August was a good month.  We had a wonderful banquet with 60+ in attendance and a big 
thank you goes out to our State Deputy Tony Hergott for a good pep talk as our honored 
guest.  Other activities is that this will be our third weekend for picking grapes again at 
Windcrest vineyard,  and we have a new income opportunity by joining forces with the St. 
Joseph’s Knights and working at the Neb football home games.  We can always use more 
hands and so contact me at least two weeks ahead if you want to work.   
Some things to be aware of coming up in Sept are, on 9/10 we will host a Rosary at 730a in 
honor of World Day of Prayer.  Del has arranged for a Pro Life movie to be shown after all 
Mass’s on 9/11.  There is going to be a pancake breakfast on 10/2 so be ready to serve and 
enjoy a hot breakfast.  A suggested work schedule will come out in Sept.  Come to our next 
meeting on Sept 7th and learn even more about what your Council is doing and how you 
might be able to help and grow as a Knight.  Remember our basic mission is to Change a 
life and Save a life.   
 
God Bless, 
David Wilson, Grand Knight 
 
PS		Windcrest	vineyard	has	contacted	me	to	say	that	
grapes	are	not	ready	to	pick	and	so	we	have	time	
off.		Dale	said	that	9/17	the	red	grapes	should	be	ripe	
enough	to	pick	so	please	keep	that	time	open	on	your	
calendars.		Enjoy	two	Saturdays	with	less	to	do.		Thanks.	 

Knights News 
Father Peter A. Welling Council 13576 
ST. PATRICK CHURCH, LINCOLN, NEBRASKA 

You can find this at:     www.stpatricklincoln.com/KC-Newsletters 
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Our Council would 
like to Honor: 

 
Knight of the Month:             
Don Kutschkau 

 
Family of the Month:       
Terry & Paula Ryan 

 
 

 SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS! 
 
David Wilson  09-09 
Joseph Kohls  09-16 
Kevin Neujahr  09-16 
Curtis Wetovick  09-17 
Thomas Morrissey  09-20 
Ralph Fontanez Jr  09-24 
Gary Taylor   09-25 
Scott Burns   09-26 
Morgan Mathis  09-27 
John DaileyJr  09-28 
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To Brother Knights that are in arrears on your annual dues:  
(check your membership card, the date should be 2016) 
 

Please send your $25 dues check made out to “Knights of Columbus” 
to our Financial Secretary.   
 

Thank you! Al Schrader F.S. 
6141 Morrill Ave   
Lincoln, NE  68507  

 

FROM OUR INSURANCE AGENT 
 
 

LTC	Is	an	Important	Piece	of	the	Puzzle		

There are many financial consultants and retirement authorities who emphasize the need for a long-term care 
(LTC) product for estate preservation and family protection. While many commercial life insurance 
companies have gotten out of the long-term care business, the Knights of Columbus considers LTC a very 
important piece of the family protection puzzle. The Order has been actively offering our members this 
product for nearly 15 years without a premium increase on current policyholders. Members who wisely 
purchased an LTC plan from the Knights in 2000 are still paying the same premiums today. Even better, our 
LTC coverage is backed by the full strength of the Order, which remains rooted in our strong Catholic values. 
Talk about stability when it counts.  

If we have not spoken about your need for LTC coverage in your family portfolio, please take some time out 
of your schedule to meet with me.  

Remember, long-term care policies are underwritten based on your health, and you most likely will never be 
any healthier than you are today.  
 

John Soukup  
402-560-5014 

 
 

Pray for Our Seminarian Deacon Jason Doher 
And Postulates Sister Megan Theresa  

and Sister Joan 
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Council Calendar for September 2016     
 

September	11		 	 7pm	PLES	pro-life	movie	event	showing	“The	Forty”	
September	17	 	 Next	Grape	Picking	(Joe	Sloup)	
September	27	 	 Officer	Meeting	7pm	
October	5	 	 	 General	Council	Meeting	7pm	
October	9-12	 	 Parish	Retreat	with	Fr.	Ben	Holdren	
	 	 	 	 Pancake	Breakfast	(Date	and	Time?)	
October	23		 	 Recruitment	Drive	
November	1	 	 All	Saints	Day	
November	2	 	 All	Souls	Day	

Mass	for	Deceased	Brother	Knights	(Date	and	Time?)	
Regular	Meeting	7pm	

November	10-13	 	 9am	Veteran’s	Day	Flags	at	Calvary	Cemetery	
November	18	 	 STARS	(with	setup	prior	and	cleanup	after)	

Council Officers 
 
Grand Knight  Dave Wilson        464-6733 
Chaplain  Fr. Schweiger  466-2752 
Dep. Grand Knight Rod Middagh   474-7449 
Chancellor  Bob Kelty  202-1601 
Warden   Martin Wink  540-5438 
Recorder  James Bunch  681-9344 
Treasurer  Jeff Boettcher   405-6884 
Advocate  Mike Hosek  742-3880 
Lecturer  Dick Zierke  570-6190 
Inside Guard  Brad Flemmig  310-0888 
Outside Guard  Terry Ryan  466-7115 
Trustee 1  Jim Petrzilka  467-4931 
Trustee 2  Gary Taylor   465-0727 
Trustee 3  Steven Becker  466-6386 
Financial Secretary Albert Schrader III 467-3784 
 

Council Directors 
 
Family                    YOUR NAME and NUMBER HERE 
Church   Jeff Blaser  466-2494 
Youth   Gerald Frain         466-5635 
Asso. Youth  Mike Hosek        742-3880 
Pro-Life  Del Ridder       476-7381 
Education  Albert Schrader  III  467-3784 
Health                            Don Buresh        499-9806 
Health   Gary Micek      464-6507 
Vocations  Dave Wilson     464-6733 
Council   Stan Fraas     464-7362 
Membership  Steve Bieber     310-1381 
Newsletter  Bob Kelty     202-1601 
Web Site/Publicity Bob Kelty     202-1601 
4th Degree Contact Gary Taylor     465-0727 
Parish Council  Steven Becker     466-6386 

INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS 2016-2017 
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"THE MOST IMPORTANT HUMAN RIGHTS ISSUE OF 

OUR TIME" 

"40" 
(the40film.com) 

 

Examines the effects of abortion on our nation  
over the 40 years since Roe v. Wade 

 

"40 ... is an emotionally 
powerful and intellectually 

stimulating must-see movie" 
 

(Movie Guide -- The Family Guide to Movie Reviews) 
Film is 1 hour 

 
OPEN TO THE PUBLIC  --  NO 

CHARGE 
 

Sunday September 11, 2016    7pm 
St. Patrick's Social Hall,  6126 Morrill 

Ave  (Lincoln) 
 

Co – Sponsored by Knights of Columbus Council 13576 and St. Patrick's Altar Society 
 

Also showing short (10 minute) subject "Baby Steps"  
4 D ultra sounds of pre-born babies 8 to 34 weeks 

      (Submitted by Pro-Life Director Del Ridder) 


